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The Sharples family ensures our children are 
resilient learners, healthy and aspirational 
citizens.  We will create a love of lifelong 

learning that extends beyond the classroom as 
a result of an enriching curriculum. The school 
community will make a difference by fostering 
respect and tolerance of each other as unique 

individuals. 

Attendance figures this week: 
Reception - 95.2%   
Year 1 - 97.5%  
Year 2 - 88.7% 
Year 3 - 93.1% 
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Snapshots from this week ... 
 

 

5 November—Open Day for Reception 2023 children, 9am—11am. 
10 November—Flu vaccinations in school for Reception—Year 6 children.  The deadline for Econsent 
has been extended, link to register is https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?Id=105162&Type=FLU 

18 November—Children in Need, wear something yellow or spotty.  Cake sale at playtime 
24 November—EYFS Stay and Play 
7 December—KS2 Pantomime trip—Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs 
12 December—Reception/KS1 Pantomime trip—Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs 
15 and 16 December—EYFS/KS1 Nativity, tickets available soon 
19 December—KS2 Panto Pandemonium production, tickets available soon 
20 December—Class parties—non uniform. 
21 December—Carols around the tree, end of term at 2pm—Christmas jumper to be worn. 

 

 

Help to keep 
our children 

safe   
Please do not 

drive onto the car 
park at the end 

of the school day 
as children are 

still coming out of 
their classrooms. 

Year 4 - 96.6% 
Year 5 - 99.4% 
Year 6 - 95.5% 

Thank you to everyone 
who supported our 
Prevent Breast Cancer 
cake sale.  We raised an 
amazing £360.  Thank 
you for all your support. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

If you have not yet signed up for the Weduc 
app, please contact the office who will send 

you an invitation to join.  Our Teachers to 
Parents service has finished and it is essential 

that all parents have this app to maintain 
school communication.  Online payments are 

not yet available but we will keep you advised. 

Punctuality 
The school day starts at 8.45am.  Many 

pupils are still arriving after this time and 
they are missing crucial lesson time.  

Children may arrive from 8.40am. 

Keep Us Informed 
Please remember to let the office know if you have 

moved address or changed your contact details. 

 Poppies will be on sale at 
playtime from Monday.  We 
will also be selling a limited 
amount of Poppy Appeal 

merchandise on a first come, 
first served basis.   

 

https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?Id=105162&Type=FLU

